
 

Legal Notice 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission  
  

The Duly Authorized Agent of the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission APPROVED the 
following application on November 4th, 2021: 
 

• Application #IWWC 21-24: Garrett Homes, LLC, 580 Lake Road- Subdivision of existing 2.65-acre 

lot to create a 1.24-acre lot for future construction of a retail building.  Permit is for subdivision of 

land only.  A portion of the property is within the 200-foot Upland Review Area of Cheney Brook.    

 

Petitions/Appeals Process:  

Appeals on actions of the Commission shall be made in accordance with the provisions of section 22a-43 of the 

Connecticut General Statutes, as amended.  Notice of such appeal shall be served upon the Commission and the 

Commissioner of Environmental Protection.    

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover Wetlands Agent at 860-742-

7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org, or buildingadmin@andoverct.org      
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